
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

5KK Swimming Sessions 
 

This letter is to inform you that your child will be starting school swimming lessons on Wednesday 28th 
February 2024.  
 

• All children must wear appropriate swim wear for example: a one-piece swimming suit, swimming 
trunks (not baggy shorts) or a two-piece swim set.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• All pupils will need to bring a towel. 

• If your child has asthma, they will need to bring their inhaler and have it available on pool side. 

• Long hair must be tied back or secured under a swimming hat. 

• Jewellery must be removed before swimming lessons, and it would be helpful if your child did not 
wear jewellery on swimming days. 

• The children will need to bring a bag to put their uniform in when they arrive at swimming. 
 

If you have any queries regarding swimming, please contact your child’s teacher as soon as possible.  
 
If you wish for your child to wear goggles during these sessions, please complete the permission form on 
ParentMail as any child without permission will be unable to wear goggles due to health and safety 
regulations at the swimming pool.  
 
If you can assist by being an observer at swimming, please email Miss K Kennedy at 5KK@holgateprimary.org 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

Mr W Smith 
Sports Coordinator.  
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